PUBLIC HEARING PRECINCT BOUNDARY CHANGES

Pursuant to W.S. 22-7-102, the Laramie County Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing on
proposed changes to election precinct boundaries on April 2, 2024, at 3:30 pm, Historic Courthouse, 310
W 19th St, 3rd floor. The proposed changes, to be in effect for elections held in 2024, do not affect
polling places in Laramie County where voters may cast their ballot at any vote center within the county.

The following changes are proposed:

Alter 1-1 to include all of existing 1-1 and the portion of 1-2 south of Interstate 80, the remainder
portion of 1-2 will remain as 1-2

Create new precinct 5-4 for the municipality of Pine Bluffs from municipality portions of 5-2 and 5-3, the
remainder portions of 5-2 and 5-3 will remain respectively.

/s/ Debra Lee, Laramie County Clerk

Publish Tribune-Eagle: March 20 and 27, 2024
Publish Pine Bluffs Post: March 21 and 28, 2024



